
Recycling of Surlyn® skin packs  
acknowledged by paper makers
Consumers today are uncertain. They do not know whether skin 
packs should be classified as plastic or cardboard packaging.

At the request of DuPont, the PTS Munich, Germany, investigated 
the suitability of skin packs with Surlyn® film for recycling. The 
research was based on the PTS standard, which is widely used in 
the paper industry.

That study showed that skin packs made with Surlyn® film can 
be recycled by normal paper industry reprocessing techniques, 
without difficulty and with no limitation on volume.

So we recommend you mark your packaging with this logo:

And consumers who were previously not sure will be grateful.

Extracts from the PTS report are printed overleaf. The full text is 
of course available at any time from the DuPont press office.
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